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DATES FOR THE TERM 

17.9.21 Yr 5 swimming starts. 

15 & 16.9.21 Yr 6 secondary school 

meeting for parents. 

w/b 20.9.21 Phase 2 ‘Meet the teach-

ers’.  

w/b 27.9.21 Phase 3 & EYFS ‘Meet the 

teachers’. 

w/b 18.10.21 Parent Conferences. 

12.11.21 Children in Need—non uniform 

day! 

w/b 1.11.21 Yr 5 RSE parent meeting. 

w/b 8.11.21 Yr 1 & 2 parent meetings 

re. SATS and phonics. 

10.12.21 Flu vaccines  

Dates may change—check for updates! 

Welcome back! It is wonderful to have everyone in school again! Thank you for adapting so well to our new routines 

at the start and end of the day. The tweaks we have made to the end of the day have really helped us avoid crowds. 

Thank you for lining up so patiently and sticking to the ‘one way’ system. We hope that you and the children have had 

a great first week and that you have a wonderful weekend.                                                                    - Jennie and Emma 

VALUES AWARDS 

Values Awards will start properly again next week but, for this 

week, we nominate EVERYONE for an award for having such a 

wonderful start to the new school year! 

ATTENDANCE—WEEKLY WINNERS 

EYFS - Yellow class - 93% 
Phase 2 - Blue class - 100% 
Phase 3 - Turquoise class - 99% 

THANK YOU FOR THE LAPTOPS, JOHN 

BIGGS! 

This week we welcomed the Mayor of 

Tower Hamlets, John Biggs, and councillor 

Asma Begum to school. This is because 

they have donated a very generous sixty 

laptops to us here at Harry Gosling. They 

enjoyed their visit  very much, and we en-

joyed presenting them with a huge card 

and some refreshments to show our grati-

tude! 

WELCOME! 

We would like to give a very warm welcome to all the new families 

that have joined us this year. We are so glad that you are now part 

of our Harry Gosling community! 

We would like to make an extra mention of the families that have 

joined us following the closure of Shapla school in July. We were 

given a small piece of art work depicting a shapla lily from staff at 

the school when it closed. We will proudly display it in our foyer 

very soon, so you will always have a bit of Shapla school with you 

during your time at Harry Gosling. 

Here is a picture of it. We will let you know when it is on our wall so 

you can come and have a look! 

 

 


